
We would like to express our concerns about the new flight paths the airport is 
considering. These new paths take the jets and planes directly over our homes, which
back up to Valley Country Club. We have large investments in our homes here as do 
the other homeowners that are around the Country Club.( The Villas at Valley Country
Club, Algonquin Acres, and The Sanctuary.  We see no reason to take aircraft in the 
proposed directions. There is a straight path that can be use at takeoff which takes
the aircraft over the park and not over homes. Besides the noise factor, you must be
concerned with the safety factor, also. 
Just because the people in Greenwood Village are unhappy does not give you the right
to take the planes over a more heavily populated area that does not “in their 
opinion” have the status of GWV.
 
We sincerely hope you will take our concerns as seriously as we all do. 
 
Barbara and Mike Epstein
6384 S. Blackhawk Way
Aurora, Co. 80016


